Rosenberg Corey

From: Paul <pwatte396@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 11:37 AM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB2004 will cause more harm than good.

Please don't ruin an industry you are trying to help by approving HB2004. It will just create unintended consequences like
$5000.00 deposits or the "Mom and Pop" landlords selling their working rentals.to home buyers losing even more
available rentals. The cost of government permits and other costs before breaking ground is one of the things keeping

more developers from building more housing.

Vote NO on HB2004!

Paul Watte



